WALTER E.GAZDA DMD

CHURCH STRHREET DENTAI

Care to Share Program

At Church Street Dental we value each and every patient that we have. It is a great compliment to both
Dr. Gazda and the entire staff when our patients refer one of their friends and family to our practice.
When you share our practice with one of your friends or family members we will credit your account
with twenty five dollars. But that’s not all. We will also welcome the new patient with a twenty five
dollar credit. This is our way of thanking you and them for placing your trust in us. Dentistry is our
passion and we are happy to have you here. The Care to Share credit will be placed on your account as
soon as the new patient is seen. You may use this program as much as you like. The person you refer will
be given their credit at the first visit. Please have them mention your name when they are asked how
they heard about our office.*
Best Regards
Dr. Gazda and Staff

*Some Insurance Restrictions May Apply



